
THE XAITIN COMIPANY

Baltim ore 8, Maryland

January 13, 1958

Director
Division of Licensing and Regulation
U. S. Atomic Energy Commission
Washington 25, D. C.

Attention Mr. Lyall Johnson
Chief, Licensing Branch

Dear Mr. Johnson:

Reference is made to our letter of December 12, 1957 transmitting
three copies of an application for a general license t& handle special nuclear
material pursuant to Part 70, Title 10, Code of Federal Regulations.

In Appendix B of the referenced application, the followin- statement
appears under item (2):

"A description of the process is contained in the confidential
manual, MND-1069 which is furnished as a supporting document
to this application, (Appendix F)."l

Enclosed are three copies of an unclassified Appendix F providing
an unclassified description of the process for item (2). We now desire to
withdraw the two copies of MND-1069 which were originally transmitted as Appendix
F and we shall appreciate their immediate returni.

se~e~- AgyaA ;4ý

There are also eno osed three copies of the revised Martin Criticality
Precautions Manual, MND-106 ' Kas Appendix A to the application. As noted in
our letter of December 12, 1957 this revised manual was under preparation at
the time of filing of the application.
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THE MARATIN COMPAAYf

Baltimore 3, Maryland
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January 1j3, 1958

I certify that the statements made in this letter andthe referenced enclosures are true, complete and correctto the best of my knowledge and belief, and are made ingood faith.

THE MARTIN COMPANY

BY:Sl

Tibor F. Nagey
General Manager
Nuclear Division
Baltimore 3, MarylandSTATE OF MARYLAND)

COUNTY OF BALTIMORE

-Subscribed and sworn to before me this _ _____day of
_________________ 

1958.

Notary Public
My commission expires A& - I

Three copies of Appendix A -MND-1063, (Revised)Three copies of Appendix F -"Description of Process"

Enclosures: (1)
(2)
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